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Dear Redistribution Committee, 

  

Re: Proposed NSW Federal Seat Redistribution 2024 

 

I am writing to express my support for the objections listed below, and I 

strongly support the retention of both the seats of North Sydney and 

Warringah, along with proposed adjustments. 

• Objection #671 from Zali Steggall  

• Objection #618 from Kirsty Gold 

• Objection #686 from Kylea Tink 

   

Kind regards, 

Stephen Dove 
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